Gesner Street News

May 2015 Edition
Character Education in May: Self Discipline

This month students will be learning about self discipline which means making good choices, having control over our thoughts and actions, practicing good habits, being patient, controlling our temper and taking responsibility for our actions.  We will continue to use our WITS at home and at school when practicing self discipline.
Jump Rope for Heart
On May 12thh, we will begin the Jump 

Rope for Heart campaign with an assembly involving the Summerhill Skipping Club.  During the week, our students will be involved in many activities using skipping ropes that promote physical fitness and will be learning about the Jump Rope for Heart campaign which supports the Canadian Heart and Stroke foundation. Additional information will be forwarded to families regarding this event. Thank you. 
Provincial Reading Assessments
Our Grade 2 students will be involved in provincial reading assessments during the week of May 21-28th.  Students will read several passages and answer multiple choice comprehension questions.   Please help your child prepare to do their very best by ensuring that they get lots of sleep and healthy brain food!  Remember to listen to your child read every day in grades K-2.  

Special Dates to Remember
May 11 – NBTA Branch Meeting – no school for students

May 18 – Victoria Day Holiday – no school

Update Regarding Modular Classrooms
Families will receive a letter regarding the modular classrooms that are attached to the end of the school.  The process to prepare the modulars for removal will begin on May 16th with actual movement of the buildings to take place in July.
We Appreciate the Gesner Volunteers
Many volunteers provide their time to support our students and staff at Gesner.  We showed our appreciation on May 5th at 1:15 pm as we joined in a volunteer celebration!  If you have helped in any way at Gesner through field trips, lunch program, book fairs, committees, skating, class parties, fund raising, Breakfast with Santa, presentations, fluoride, and so much more and were unable to join us, please know how grateful we are.   Volunteers enrich the lives of our students with their compassion and kindness.
Kindergarten Orientation 

On May 29th, students entering kindergarten in the fall are invited to an orientation session from 1:30-2:30.  More specific information will be forwarded to new kindergarten families.

Year End Activity Day

June 11th is the date for our year end play day.  Students will participate in many physical education activities during the morning.  Rain date for this event is June 12th. If interested in helping on this day, please contact Mrs. McMorran at 357-4065. 
Parent School Support Committee
The next meeting of our Parent School Support Committee will be held on May 26th at 6:30 pm.  All welcome.
Parent Volunteer Group
Scholastic BOGO Book Sale will take place from May 5-15 at Gesner.  Buy a Book, get one Free!  Spread the word because the book sale is open to everyone even if their child does not attend Gesner!

The “Cooking with Love” from Gesner cookbooks will be arriving soon.  There are a few extra copies.  If you would like to purchase a copy, please contact the school.

The last day for hot lunch will be May 28th.  Thank you to Tammy Moore and the fabulous volunteers for organizing this service for our students.
Thanks to our Volunteers for funding the RAZ kids reading program and the cost of attending “The Little Mermaid” performance.

Magnificent Mothers
You don’t have to look very far to see some great Gesner heroes!  We want to send a big Gesner greeting to our families and parents who support our students in a motherly way – moms, dads, and extended family. Great job!  Happy Mother’s Day to all of you!

A Wonderful Week to All
From the Students and Staff of Gesner 

	May
	

	5th – 15th
	Scholastic BOGO book sale in Room 124

	5th
	Volunteer Appreciation Assembly  1:15 pm All welcome.

	11th
	NBTA Branch Day – no school for students

	12th
	Jump Rope for Heart

	18thth
	Victoria Day – no school 

	21st-28th
	Grade 2 Provincial Reading assessment

	26th
	PSSC meeting at 6:30 All welcome

	JUNE
	

	5th
	Grade two students visit Summerhill – more information to follow


	11th
	School fun day – more information to follow

	12th
	Rain date for fun day

	19th
	Last day for students


